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Dear Director, 
 
Please stop this cruelty! Greyhounds are beautiful animals who don't deserve to be used & 
abused for a quick buck. It's disgusting & you should all be shamed of yourselves! Dogs are 
mans best friend & deserve us to be there for them to protect them. We as humans need to stop 
being so cruel, it is heartbreaking. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ellie Mason 
 


